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M E M O R A N D U M 
 

Date: June 27, 2024 
To: Deadwood City Commission 
From: Justin Lux, Parking & Transportation Director 
Re: Recommendation Approve Fee Resolution for Parking Permits

 
 

At the June 3, 2024 Deadwood City Commission Meeting, the Commission 
voted to terminate a parking lease agreement with the Iron Horse Inn. This 
came as a recommendation from the Parking and Transportation Committee. 
As an alternative the Committee offered the use of validation permits for side-
street parking. I have since learned we did not have that option in the City’s fee 
resolution. My recommendation is the creation of a $5.00 overnight validation 
parking permit. 

Also, as part of the City’s recent Parking Management Plan, there was a 
recommendation from the consultants to reduce the Employee Parking Permit 
fee to $25.00 per month. I recommend adopting this resolution to provide a 
more affordable alternative for the City’s workforce. 

 

Thank you for your consideration to this matter. 

 
 
  


